
From: Mayer, Doug
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 10/30/2013 11:23:19 AM

Subject: FW: HHF

Thoughts on this? Leg issue?
 
From: Wilson, Reid H [mailto:Reid.Wilson@washpost.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2013 11:22 AM

To: Mayer, Doug

Subject: HHF
 
Hey, Doug –
 
The TARP inspector general released a report earlier this week that shows states that received Hardest Hit Funding 
haven’t spent a lot of the money. SC has drawn down about 30% of the funding (see report here, HHF stuff starts 
around page 190 -- http://www.sigtarp.gov/Quarterly%20Reports/October_29_2013_Report_to_Congress.pdf). Do 
you know which agency handles HHF funding, and have a contact for them? Trying to figure out why the money 
hasn’t been spent faster.
 
Let me know, and thanks for the time.
 
Reid
 
--
Reid Wilson
The Washington Post
o (202) 334-9893
c (202) 384-3196
@PostReid
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